PARENT - TEACHER MEETING

The Senior College Parent-Teacher meeting is re-scheduled for
Friday, 24™ February 2023. The Principal’s address will be held in the
Fr. Palacios Hall (College Hall) from 2.00 p.m. to 2.45 p.m., after which
the parents will meet the teachers from 2.45 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. to enquire

about their ward’s attendance & performance.

The schedule for meeting the teachers will be displayed later on
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the College website.




